
BROOMHAUGH FIRST SCHOOL PTA  

To everyone who supported, donated and 

especially those who attended Bingo Disco Night 

Special thanks also to the Duke of Wellington pub 

for generously donating gift vouchers for our 

Bingo winners 

 

You helped us raise  

over £325 

 

This money will go towards Broomhaugh CofE 

First School PTA’s pledges which aim to enrich 

the learning experiences of the children 

attending. 

 

Please look out for our future events! 

 

 
facebook.com/BroomhaughFirstSchoolPTA 


